
VILLAGE OF VARNA 

FEBRUARY NEWSLETTER 
Notice:  Important Water Bill Changes  

Effective March 1, 2025, the water bill will be increasing $10.00 a month. 
This increase is due to the increase in operational expenses, cost of 

chemicals, repairs/improvements and compliance costs. 

*If you have automatic payments set up, please remember to increase 

your payment amount by an additional $10.00. 
Water and Garbage bill will now be $65.00 + $4.00 if you have an 

additional can.  

 
Village of Varna’s new website 

https://varna.municipalimpact.com 

A work in progress, as we add Village postings to the site.  

Subscribe to receive notices. 

 

Coming soon from Metro Communications 

 
Soon the Village will have new fiber installation and 

Internet, TV and Phone offered form Conxxus. 
Watch for postings and mailings. 

 


